A meeting of the Planning Board was held on the above date with the following present: Stanley Tenney, Chairman, William Abbott, Harold Grant, Richard Schacht and Dana Healey.

The Secretary was requested to write to the University of New Hampshire for their zoning plan.

It was suggested that we file the subdivision plans in alphabetical order.

It is the duty of the Planning Board to make investigations and to advise the Selectmen of the facts. The Selectmen will take over for whatever steps are to be taken.

A card is to be designed by the Secretary for the members of the Planning Board to carry in their wallets.

We should have a building permit for trailers, mobile homes, etc.

A plan should be put into effect to determine when trailers, etc., are being moved into town.

It was decided to have the first "general meeting" of the Planning Board and all Committees on August 1, 1973. There should be enough material ready them for discussions.

It was voted to dispense with the July and August meetings.

It was announced that Milton Atridge will be willing to serve on the Master Plan Committee.

Must have a subdivision map of some kind.

Meeting adjourned 9:25 P. M.

Musica Dusky